
 

 

NOTICE TO LESAUK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of LeSauk Township the Town Board of 
Supervisors that a P.A.T. (Public Accuracy Test) will be conducted on Monday, 
August 5, 2024, beginning at 1:00 p.m. at Faith Journey Church, 32932 County Road 
4, Sartell, MN  56377 

 
(s) Marlyce L. Plante 
LeSauk Township Clerk 
Posted: July 25, 2024  
 

 


